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E-ON Energy Charges May 2013 £587.12 BACS

K Fergusons
Ltd
(May 2013)

Grass cutting @ Burial Ground
Grass cutting @ aUother areas
Grass cutting @ Feast's Green
Litter bins
Litter picking
Cut footpaths as directed
VAT@20%

£220.00
£672.00
£84.00

£144.00
£125.00
£140.00
£277.00 £1662.00 BACS

K Fergusons
Ltd

Cut grass @ Recreation Field
Strim grass @ Recreation Field
VAT@20%

£240.00
£80.00
£64.00 £384.00 BACS

AmeyCespa
(East) Ltd Wheelie bin and duty of care charges May 2013 £58.80 BACS

Cambs County
Pension Fund Clerk's pension May 2013 £509.19 BACS

G & J Peck Ltd Purchase of knapsack sprayer for Fairchild's
Meadows £160.74 BACS

D Fairchild Wood treatment for Fairchild's Meadows
(Authorised by the Clerk under devolved
powers)

£38.85 BACS

Conway Tree
Specialist Tree work at Non Conformist Burial Ground £200.00 2123

Cllr Hugo proposed and Cllr G Wilson seconded that all of the above accounts should be authorised.
Motion carried unanimously.

7. CORRESPONDENCE

A complaint had been received regarding youths riding a mini motorbike around the Non Conformist
Burial Ground in the daytime and evenings. The Clerk had reported this to PCSO Annie and asked her
to patrol the area and deal with the youths if she catches them.

8. POLICE REPORT

(13th May _10th June 2013)

PCSO Annie has been patrOlling the villages with no issues of concern to report. An elderly lady in
Haddenham found a suspicious man in her house around midday on Thursday 16th May. He ran off
when she disturbed him and nothing appears to have been stolen. The theft of tools, etc., from out
buildings is on the increase in the District and residents are reminded to keep items securely locked up
and marked to enable easier identification.

9. INFORMATION FROM DISTRICT & COUNTY COUNCILLORS

Cllr P Wilson would attend a Community & Environment meeting on 13th June and items on the agenda
will include a presentation from Ely Citizens Advice Bureau, the Sports and Physical Action Strategy for
2014 - 2017, a play area review in Ely, mooring tenders and grants. She had also attended a meeting
to discuss the introduction of wheelie bins and arising problems. The bins will be introduced gradually,
parish by parish, starting in the autumn and it is thought the process will be complete by Christmas.
Residents who are worried about the bins or have any questions can contact Cllr Wilson on 01353
740617 and she will be happy to help.

Cllr G Wilson had attended the Annual District Council meeting in May and reported that a new
Chairman and Leader had been elected. One of the first actions by the new leader was to abolish the
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